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This amendment is due to the fact that information was omitted by mistake when describing the Q2 2016 

Children’s Television programming for KCEC. The licensee has recognized this error, and the licensee is now 

amending the submission in order to provide correct information as to the Q2 2016 Children’s Television 

programming for KCEC. 


